Dear [Recipient's Name],

| hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to gather feedback regarding your
experience with our Student Discount Program.

Your insights are invaluable to us and will help us improve the program for future participants.
We would appreciate it if you could take a few moments to answer the following questions:

How did you hear about our Student Discount Program?

What motivated you to apply for the discount?

How has the discount benefited you in your studies or daily life?
Do you have any suggestions for improving the program?

Please feel free to add any additional comments or feedback you may have.

Thank you for your time and support!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Your Organization]



